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Friday 17th May  

 

Kingswood Residential Information 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you know it is fast approaching our fantastic week away to Kingswood, in Ashford, on Monday 3rd 

June until Friday 7th June.  

Please find attached some really important information for you to read and in some cases return to 

Sarah Amos in the school office. 

 

1) Grosvenor Hall Medical Form – please complete and return to Mrs Amos in the office by 

Thursday 23rd May  

2) Parent Consent form for the use of photos and videos – Please complete and return to Mrs  

Amos in the office by Thursday 23rd May 2019 

3) Photography policy – read and keep  

4) Timetable – please keep for your information about the activities that your child will be 

completing during their week away 

5) Kit List – please check and ensure you provide your child with the appropriate clothing for the 

activities. (Please note that sheets, duvets and pillows are all provided by the centre) 

 

On Monday 3rd June, children should arrive at school at the normal time, through the back school 

gates, as usual. Children should put their named bags in the school hall and return outside in the 

playground. We shall be registering the children in classes as usual at 8:50am. Should you have any 

medication, please can this be given to Mrs Roy, who will be in the playground from 8:30 am. (Please 

ensure that it is named and dosage stated) We don’t aim to leave school until around 10:30 am and 

shall be completing a few sporting activities prior to leaving. Therefore should you wish to wave your 

child goodbye then please wait by the library at around 10:30am. 

 

We will be returning to school at approximately 3:15pm on Friday; however you will be given a text 

approximately 30 minutes before to clarify arrival time. Please pick up your child from the front car 

park, but note that there is no parking near the gates at this time.  

 

During the week, we will keep you updated to our adventures via our Facebook site. 

 

Will are provided lunch at 1:30 pm on the day of arrival; however you may wish to pack a few snacks 

to ensure they do not get hungry.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Kate Roy 

Assistant Headteacher 


